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Little Creek Academy
1810 Little Creek Lane
Knoxville, TN 37922
October, 1982

Dear Ex-Creekers:

A PRAYER FOR OCTOBER
Generous Father, Things are shaping up. . . Bushel baskets of garnet apples,
Pumpkin pyramids, cornstalk tepees, row upon row of Jewel-colored fruits and
vegetables in gleaming glass preserving jars. . . Lord, as I store up these
provisions, Tet me also make room for the spiritual plenty that You provide:
A harvest of faith laid by to feed my soul when winter comes.

Oh! October is here, my favorite month. Half the students are in the mountains today viewing
the lovely colors. So I have time to send a note remind you of your date with us--October
29-30 for Homecoming.

September was such an exciting month here. September 11, Debbie Straw Tait presented Stanton

a fine baby boy, Brandon. So now Janet and Stanford are proud grandparents, How time flies!
As Kenny puts it--the rest of us now have a chance to be "great". Since they live in Texas
only Janet and Stanford have seen the new arrival. We hope they can bring the baby to Homecom-
ing but 1200 miles is a long way.

The same day and hour (September 11) Faith Greenhaw Tucker made her mother, Marilyn Greenhaw,
2 grandma as Sonya was born. What a day!

The next day, September 12, Janice Williams Carlson presented Gary a fine baby girl. 1 finally
was able to be in on some of the thrill as Sarah Ann asked me to go to the hospital with her,
It was fun to see little Kirsten as they worked to dress her in the nursery. Then Janice let
me call Texas to spread the news! Such a co-incidence for Debbie and Janice to have babies
within 24 hours. They have been very close all through the years.

Rogene says I must not write more or we won't have time to get it to you. But I must tell of
another exciting event.

Tim Leffew's wedding here at Little Creek was just beautiful. He found his bride, Jane, in
England when he spent a year at Newbold. Several of her family came. The weather was perfect
so the reception could be outdoors. The excess rain had made a beautiful green carpet. They
are living in Montgomery, Alabama, where Tim is employed by the Alabama-Mississippi Conference.

WEDDINGS
Brent Myers '78 and Kathleen Hoskins on July 25, 1982, P. 0. Box 267, ‘Brandon, FL 33511.

Tim Leffew '78 and Jane Edwards, Auqust 15, 1982, 6125 Eden East Drive, Apartment J,
Montgomery, AL 36117,

Linda Gadd and David L. White, August 22, 1982, P. 0., Box 13, Hinsdale, IL 60521.
Trent Ward '76 and Deborah Cox, September 5, 1982, 320 Wisconsin, Oak Park, IL 60521.
NEWCOMERS

Heather Diane, on August 9, 1982, to Mr. and Mrs. Marty Gustin, 3101 Hazelwood, Knoxville,
TN 37921.

Denise Arliene on September 1, 1982, to Mr. and Mrs. Clifford Tonsberg, Apartado Postal 831,
Tuxtla Gutierrez, Chiapas, Mexico 29000.

Brandon Reid on September 11, 1982, to Mr. and Mrs. Stanton (Debbie Straw '77) Tait, 318
Hillcrest, Dalhart, TX 79022,

Sonya Arlene, on September 11, 1982, to Mr. and Mrs. Wayne (Faith Greenhaw, '72) Tucker, Route
7, Box 329, Lenoir City, TN 37771,

Kirsten Marie, on September 12, 1982, To Mr. and Mrs. Gary (Janice Carlson, '72) Carison '73,
1810 Little Creek Lane, Knoxville, TN 37922,

VISITORS

We have had a few visitors so will make mention of them. Hope that we have not missed anyone.
Dr. and Mrs. Kenneth Jones, '70; Ed Keplinger, '76; Mr. and Mrs. Rick (Denel Hiner '79) Greve,
'78; Kent Greve, '81; Jan Malmede '81; Tom Martin, '66; Cheri Michals, '81; Al Burdick, '62;
Leon Peek, '64; Mr. and Mrs. Ted (Connie Walker, '61) Summitt, '59; Betty (Reynolds) Kantzer:
Ardonna (Manous) -Lynn, '56 and Amy Sheffield; Bob Zollinger, '48; Bert Coolidge, '61.

DON'T FORGET HOMECOMING--October 29 and 30. Come and swell the crowd! If you need overnite
lodging get in touch with Rogene. We will do our best to put you up.
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